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Theresa K. Walsh

From:
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 9:30 AM
To: CityClerk
Subject: Discretionary Use Application - 36 Pearson Street

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 

Dear City Clerk,  
 
I am writing in support of the Discretionary Use application for 36 Pearson Street. This restaurant is located 

 from my residence, and I consider it a welcome addition to our neighbourhood.  
 
It is located directly across Pearson Street from a fairly busy Irving gas station/convenience store and Burger 
King restaurant which operate 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. It should be noted that the restaurant does not 
serve alcohol and, as a halal establishment, offers a valuable service to the local Muslim community.   
 
In my view the extended hours being requested will not impact local residences in any meaningful way and, as 
such, I urge council to approve this decision.  
 
Respectfully,  
 

  
  

  

 
CAUTION:  This is an EXTERNAL email.  Do not click on any link, open any attachments, or action a QR 
code unless you recognize the sender and have confirmed that the content is valid.   If you are suspicious 
of the message use the Report a Phish button to report it.  
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Theresa K. Walsh

From: Planning
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 9:29 AM
To: CityClerk
Subject: FW: 36 Pearson

 
 

From:   
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 8:05 AM 
To: Planning <planning@stjohns.ca> 
Subject: 36 Pearson 
 

 

I have no problem  with S-Squared Holdings extending their hours.   
  

 

 You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important   

 
CAUTION:  This is an EXTERNAL email.  Do not click on any link, open any attachments, or action a QR 
code unless you recognize the sender and have confirmed that the content is valid.   If you are suspicious 
of the message use the Report a Phish button to report it.  
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Theresa K. Walsh

From:
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 9:27 PM
To: CityClerk
Subject: 36 Pearson S treet

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
CAUTION:  This is an EXTERNAL email.  Do not click on any link, open any attachments, or action a 
QR code unless you recognize the sender and have confirmed that the content is valid.   If you are 
suspicious of the message use the Report a Phish button to report it. 
 
 
 
I support the taxpayers request for the above location. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


